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Cincinnati Region S.C.C.A. 

 

  

Welcome to the first e-copy of the CinChronizer! Unless you have 

specifically requested a paper copy, you will now only receive our 

monthly newsletter via email.  This helps in the timeliness of delivery, 

and also saves the region thousands of dollars a year! In addition to 

the electronic CinChronizer, the region has launched our revised 

website.  Check out the updated look, easier navigation, and added 

features.   

 

Don’t miss out on this year’s annual awards banquet! On Friday, 

January 20th at 6:30pm, the Cincy Region will host our banquet at the 

Mills Race center.  If you’ve never been, I highly recommend 

attending.  The food is great, and you’ll be sure to catch up with some 

old friends while making plenty of new ones. We always have plenty 

of great door prizes as well! 

 

I also want to congratulate Todd Cholmondeley on a fantastic job 

during his first year as membership chair.  Our region topped the 

medium sized regions for both growth and member retention, earning 

us significant discounts on our 2012 sanctions.  Thanks again, Todd! 

Your services to our club are invaluable!  

 

We hope everyone had a safe and happy holiday season, and we’ll 

see you at the banquet! 
 

 

Make it Safe!  Make it Fun! 

 

Next Newsletter  

Deadline:  

 Tuesday,  

February 7th    
 

Send articles to  

Allen and Jill Tomey at 

jtomey@cinci.rr.com 
Business card-$200/Year  

 1/6th Page -$300/Year 
Quarter Page -$500/Year 

 
Classifieds(3 Months) are free to 

members 

 
All ads Expire 12/31 & are  

pro-rated by the month. 
 
 

CinChronizer  Advertising Rates 



 Race Report  
 

   Happy New Year everyone. First some very good news. Our 2011 road racing 
campaign was a success and made a modest amount of money which in the world 
today is saying a lot. And now the scary part. I'm already working on races in June 
and July of 2012. The OVR/Cincinnati Double National has seen a change in format 
for this year. The restricted regional that was tentatively scheduled for the weekend 
has been moved to the following weekend to run with Grand-Am June 7th-9th. 
Everything else is going smooth. For the July 27th-29th I.T.SPEC*tacular PDX/Road 
Race we are a bit ahead of schedule due to planning needed for the Pro SCCA 
F2000 & F1600 Formula F series. If you currently driver a Formula Continental or 
Formula (F)ord and are interested in driving in the F2000 or F1600 series you can 
contact Mike Rand at formularacepromotions@gmail.com The rest of the classes for 
the event are still being worked on so stay tuned for more details to emerge after our 
January 10th Race/PDX meeting.  
 
   Now some info on the Club Trial we plan to run on Saturday of the 
I.T.SPEC*tacular weekend. The Club Trial is for anyone interested in putting a 
transponder on their PDX legal car and using live timing and scoring to record lap 
times. Same rules as the PDX apply as far as tech inspection and limited passing 
zones. If you have driven in the advanced/Instructor group you are automatically 
eligible. Various other experience such as having driven in three PDX's or extensive 
autocross participation also apply.  If you are interested in the Club Trial please 
contact Jerry Cabe at jcabe@belcan.com for more information. 
   
 

 

 
 

mailto:formularacepromotions@gmail.com
mailto:jcabe@belcan.com


Membership Report 
    Its Winter Social time!!! We are getting a group together to watch the 
Cyclones play at U.S.Bank Arena Saturday February 4th. Tickets are $10.50 apiece. 
Online registration can be found at www.motorsportsreg.com check the box for 
Festival/Social and look for Cincinnati Region or click HERE to go directly to the 
registration page. No internet? No problem! simply call Todd Cholmondeley at 513-
528-9217 and let me know how many tickets you would like to purchase.  
    
  And finally by the time this is published it may be too late to volunteer for the 
Cavalcade of Customs Show but you still have time to contact Brian Walker at 
briax7@yahoo.com if you are interested in helping us out at the Cincinnati Auto 
Expo in February. No experience necessary just a willingness to promote the club 
and smile.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Todd Cholmondeley 
Race and Membership Chairman  

http://www.motorsportsreg.com
http://www.motorsportreg.com/index.cfm/event/event.advert/uidEvent/52694BA6-DB54-A07E-BBC46775509DEC4E
mailto:briax7@yahoo.com


 

Between the Cones  
Solo Report 

By: Shari McCoy and Nathan Roberts 

 

 Happy New Year!   We hope everyone had a great holiday 
season.  We are still working on putting the finishing touches on this 
years solo schedule.  Please keep an eye on the website for any 
updates as soon as they become available.  Also, don't forget about our 

annaul awards banquet coming up on January 20.  With each passing day we get closer to a new season of autocross, 
we hope you are as excited as we are to start a new season of racing! 

It’s SHOW Time!  
 

The Cavalcade of Customs is fast approaching on January 13-15th 

2011. We will once again have our SCCA booth at the show. We could use your help 

passing out information and answering questions that anyone has at the show. Please 

bring any old Sports Car Magazines that you don’t want anymore.  We need help all 

days and at all times. Show times are Friday- 3pm-10pm, Saturday 10am-10pm, Sunday 

11am-7pm. The event is at Duke Energy Convention Center 525 Elm St. Cin, OH 45202 . 

 

Cincinnati Auto Expo runs Thu, Feb 16, 2012 thru Sun, Feb 19, 2012 also 

at Duke Energy Center.  Show times are Thurs-Fri. 11am-9pm, Sat. 10am-9pm, Sun. 

10am-6pm. We need cars to show and people to schmooze. 

 
 

Please let me know if you can help so I can reserve you a ticket. Contact me at  

briax7@yahoo.com. 

mailto:briax7@yahoo.com


2011 CINCINNATI REGION AWARDS BANQUET 
 

Friday, January 20, 2011 
 

Winton Woods – Mill Race Banquet Center 
1515 W Sharon Rd 

Cincinnati, OH  45240-3521 
 
 

6:30 – 7:30PM Registration / Social 
 
7:30 – 8:30  Dinner 
 
8:30 – 10:00  Awards and Door Prizes 
 
Hors d’oeuvres / Cash Bar / Complimentary soft drinks, iced tea, coffee 
 
Dinner Buffet 

Prime Rib or Turkey Breast 
Mixed Greens, Vegetable Blend, Mashed Potatoes 
Desert 

________________________________________________________________ 

 
$30 each, $50 per couple, $25 each additional adult 

Children under 12, $12.50 
 
 
Name (for name tag) ____________________________________   
 
 
Name (additional) ____________________________________ 
 
 
Children Names ____________________________________________ 
 
Number of Adults     _____     Amount $_______ 
Number of Children _____     Amount $_______ 
         Total Amount $_______ 
 
Payment must be sent at time of registration.  Registrations must be received by Janu-
ary 18, 2010.  Please make checks payable to Cincinnati Region SCCA.   

 
Register online at www.myautoevents.com or send registration form and payment to: 
 
Bryan Schafer 
9727 Sycamore Trace Ct 
Blue Ash, OH  45242 

http://www.myautoevents.com


We’re on the Web! 

www.cincyscca.com 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 17th      

at  Full Throttle Indoor Karting, Springdale OH at 8:00 pm. 

Coming A-TRACK-tions 
January 

10 - Race Committee Meeting TBA 

13 -15 Cavalcade of Customs at Duke Energy 

Center 

17 - monthly meeting at Full Throttle Indoor 

Karting.  Full Throttle is located at 11725 

Commons Dr, Springdale, OH 45246.   

18 - Deadline for Banquet Reservations 

20 - Banquet 6:30 pm at Mill Race Banquet 

Center 

February 

16 -19 Cincinnati Auto Show at Duke Energy 

Center 

21 - Monthly Meeting back at Mill Race 

June 

1 -3 Double National @ Mid-Ohio 

July 

 27 - 29  I.T.SPEC*tacular @ Mid-Ohio  

S.C.C.A. 
CINCINNATI REGION 
CINCHRONIZER 
c/o The Tomeys 
3823 Springoak Drive 
Cincinnati, Ohio  45248 

The Sports Car Store provides dealer 
quality service at about half the price.  We 
receive our parts direct from the distributors 
and pass the savings on to you.  Owner, Steve 
Mains has personally been working on import 
cars for over forty years.  If you own a 
Mercedes - Benz, BMW, Porsche, Audi, 
Jaguar, Ferrari, Saab, Rolls - Royce, Bentley, 
Lamborghini, Saab, Volvo, MG, Triumph, 
Volkswagen (air or water cooled), we want to 
be your service and repair specialists.  
 

www.sportscarstore.net 
859-283-0800 

7659 Turfway Rd. Florence, KY 
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We’re on the Web! 

www.cincyscca.com 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 17th      

at  Full Throttle Indoor Karting, Springdale OH at 8:00 pm. 
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